[image: C:\Users\lbrann\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\YHWA8RLY\MC900382578[1].jpg]Kindergarten News [image: C:\Users\lbrann\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\Y645QM6Z\MC900019306[1].wmf]
Mrs. Brann/Mrs. Hannon        November 7, 2016Reminder: We are working towards more independence.  Please say goodbye to your child at the lobby/carpool and let them go in the classroom and be responsible for their things.
Last week we started flex math. All students will be taught the same unit, just at a different pace.  
Your child’s report card will be in this week’s Tuesday folder. Please be sure to sign and return the envelope. Please keep the contents at home.  





						
Dates
Tuesday, 11/8
· Election Day! 2 hour delay (10:30 start)
· Report Cards go home in Tuesday folders
Wednesday, 11/9
· Book orders are due!!
Friday, 11/11
· Veteran’s Day Holiday NO SCHOOL



Fall Centers 
We started our fall centers last week. Thanks to all that have already volunteered!  Please visit this link:  http://signup.com/go/oQyka8 and sign up to come in the classroom and help with a center.  There are still plenty of open spots that need to be filled.  We can’t pull these great activities off without your help.




[bookmark: _GoBack]					THANK YOU for helping our class win the Wolf Walk-a-Thon participation top award!  It was announced last week at the assembly.  The kiddos were SOOOOO excited!
Check out our Kindergarten website:
http://oldskindergarten.weebly.com
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